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FROM THE DIRECTOR’S DESK 

 
Dear Well-wishers, 

 

As we approach the conclusion of 2023-2024, we reflect on our actions and activities. This 

year was indeed exciting and challenging, a year of further development for our school 

both inside and outside the classroom.  

The strong sincere dedication of our parents, staff and of course our well-wisher’s 

contribution for empowering our children is to be mentioned with gratitude. We speak 

the language of humanism. Sparsham school speaks about humanity to our society - a 

deep heartfelt longing for the human virtue and action, to make the world a better place 

to exist, accepting and embracing the differences. 

A special word of gratitude to YWCA Thiruvalla for hosting a day full of fun and a place 

to exhibit our children’s talents. Every moment shared for our children bounce back with 

eminence blessings. 

Our Annual day was presided by our Patron Rev. Bishop Thomas Samuel, our chief Guests 

Mrs. P. S. Sanila Chairperson and development committee and Mrs. K. N. Suvarnakumari 

president of Thrikodithanam Grama Panchayath were also part of our celebration. Our 

Advisory board member Mrs. Latha Kocheepan, Mrs. Jincy our Parent representative and 

our Manager Mr. Sam Mathew extended their concerns and plans for the new academic 

year. 

We are looking forward for the new academic year. We Look forward for Continuous 

support from our well-wishers and the society. It has been a great year and I thank you, 

our community for your support throughout the functioning of our school. 

A very safe and relaxing summer break to all. I look forward to seeing everybody in the 

new academic year which will begin in June 2024. I thank all of our board members, staff, 

our outstanding group of teachers, administrators and caretakers who work with open 

minds. They are a phenomenal team who just keep coming up with ways to improve our 

school, they care deeply about our children, and I wish them all a well-earned break. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Mini Kurian 

Director 

Sparsham School for the Differently abled  

Centre for Autism India 
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Candle making 

   

   

  

Sweet making 

   

   

  

Skill enhancement activities 
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Sports and physical training 

   

   

  

ANNUAL DAY CELEBRATIONS 
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Fun Day hosted by YWCA Thiruvalla 

   

   

  

Happy Birthday 

Thirumeni! 
Wishing our dear Patron, Rt. Rev. 

Thomas Samuel Bishop Emeritus good 

health and long life filled with God’s 

abundant blessings! 

 

Contributions/Donations are accepted as transfers/cheques in favour of Center for Autism India payable at 
A/C No. 0029104000153263, IFSC: IBKL0000029 

IDBI Bank, Branch: Thiruvalla, Kerala, India. 

Thank you for your support and encouragement! 


